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REGARDING QR CODES ON NORWEGIAN  HEALTH CERTIFICATES 
 

The Norwegian Food Safety Authority (NFSA) presents its compliments to the recipients of this 
letter.  
 
The NFSA has developed a new application for issuing electronic health certificates and is now in 
the process of migrating the certificates from the old to the new system. The migration process is 
taking place one certificate at a time.  
 
During the interim period some certificates can be issued through either the old or the new system. 
Both systems issue identical certificates. The only difference is that the certificates issued through 
the new system will include a QR-code. The QR-code is for internal use in the NFSA only. 
 
 
Certificates issued by both new and old system per now, are:  

 Certificate 2.1.23 Helsesertifikat, generell, engelsk, 2021-10 
 Certificate 1.1.342 Sør-Korea helsesertifikat, fiskerivarer, 2021-10 

 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have further questions.  
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
International Affairs  
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